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Since last month’s meeting, I have been preparing to take a trip for a family 
wedding, being out of town for the family wedding and trying to get caught up 
after the family wedding – as well as having a wonderful time with family.  
However, leaving a large vegetable garden in the middle of summer results in a 
lot of extra work. 
 
This week I will be meeting with Krista and Jennifer to review the LAB 
handbook and to answer any questions about it or the New Board Member 
Orientation.  Linda Warwick also has some suggestions for the New Board 
Member Orientation and I will be working with her on those.   
 
I have asked Amber to discuss all the various ways the Library reaches out to 
current and potential patrons.  Even if you don’t use Twitter (or X) or 
Instagram or Facebook, it is important to understand how the Library reaches 
out. 
 
Just a reminder that there is no meeting in September as both Linda and I are 
out of town. 


